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Tuesday, 7 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The end of your child’s time at Church Stretton School is fast approaching. 
GCSE exams begin today (7th May) and will run until the 19th June. There is a wide range of 
information on the school website including full exam timetable, exam stat times and list of 
equipment students will require: 
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/exam-information-gcses-2024 

 
I would also like to remind you that if you are booking holidays for after the exam period, that 
there are national contingency dates set by the JCQ that students must be available for. These are 
the 26th June and the afternoons of the 6th and 13th June. 

 
We are looking forward to celebrating our students time at Church Stretton at the Y11 Prom. This 
years’ event will be held at the Wroxeter Hotel, Atcham, on Friday 5th July from 7.00pm – 11.00pm 
prompt. Tickets are now available via ParentPay and cost £24 per person. The final date for 
purchasing tickets is Friday 10th May. 

 
Finally, it is important that students are aware that our expectations in terms of uniform, behaviour 
and attendance remain the same during their final weeks with us. Full school uniform must be 
worn for all GCSE exams and students who cause significant disruption during this time will not be 
allowed to attend the Prom or other end of term celebrations. This of course is something we 
prefer to avoid; therefore, please could you have a conversation with your child to reinforce our 
expectations.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mr A. Elkins 
Head of Y11 
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